Bid specifications for Thermal Cameras for the Du Quoin Fire Department

The City of Du Quoin and the Du Quoin Fire Department are seeking bids for the purchase of three (3) thermal cameras.
Each bidder must include with their bid proposal information and technical specifications about the thermal camera that they intend to provide. All components and equipment necessary to completely install the cameras and chargers in the fire apparatus shall be included in the bid. The bidder may submit more than one type of thermal camera and truck mounted charger for consideration, but each package should be considered a separate submission.

Thermal Camera Warranty
· The thermal camera shall be fully warranted for a period of no less than three (3) years. A complete and full description including length of time, exclusions, limitations, and person(s) responsible for warranty coverage shall be provided.

____ Comply    ____ Exception

Required features for the Thermal Cameras
· The thermal cameras must be NFPA 1801 compliant.

____ Comply    ____ Exception

· Package must include one (1) truck mounted charger and two (2) rechargeable batteries per camera. 
____ Comply    ____ Exception

· Camera must be capable of displaying distance and directionality.
____ Comply    ____ Exception

· Camera must have a minimum 320 X 240 resolution. 
____ Comply    ____ Exception


Bid Submission
· Bids must be completed and returned as a sealed bid and clearly labeled “Thermal Camera Bid”.

· A copy of these specifications with all Comply or Exception boxes checked shall be included within the bidder’s specifications. An explanation of any marked exceptions to the specification shall be noted on a separate sheet and included in the bid package.

· The bidder must return the bid in a sealed envelope to the Du Quoin City Clerk’s Office by mail or in person no later than 4:00 p.m., October 4th, 2021. The City Clerk’s address is as follows:

  Du Quoin City Clerk’s Office
Attn: H. Melton – TIC Proposal
302 E. Poplar St.
   Du Quoin, IL. 62832

Although price will play a small factor in the decision to purchase the thermal cameras, the main concern of the Du Quoin Fire Department is to acquire the equipment that will best fit its needs. This will be determined based on the quality and the content of the bids submitted. The City of Du Quoin and the Du Quoin Fire Department reserve the right to refuse any and all bids that are submitted.


